Areeba – Step on Track Alumni 

I was part of the very first Careers in Racing Step-on-Track Programme and I found it to be extremely helpful.

We had so many important guest speakers who had first had experience of the racing industry from broadcasting to actual jockeys. They provided me with advice and informed me what to expect and how they got into the career they are in.

The programme helped me have a large range of contacts of people who are in the industry and offered to help me achieve my goal of having a career in this racing industry. 

The team broke down in detail exactly how we could get involved with work experience and where you could go for training along with anything else the group wanted to find out. 

In the end I had so much knowledge of the racing industry and understood that it was much easier to get into racing than I thought it was.

Throughout the whole programme and even when over, the team have kept in touch with us and always are available to answer any questions.

Finally, we had a raceday and I loved it. This was at Lingfield Park. We got to speak to more guest speakers and go behind the scenes with the broadcasting team on the day which was my favourite. Watching the racing was the highlight of the day the whole experience was something I am glad I did. 

I have go on to join the Youth Collaboration Group which is great and another part of the Careers in Racing group!

